

Mr Chris Eccles
Bury District Charity Steward
East Lancashire Masonic Charity
Hewlett Court
Newcombe Road
Holcombe Brook
BURY
BL0 9XJ

RECEIVED 10 JUN 2019

6 June 2019

Dear Chris,

I am writing to thank you and the East Lancs Masonic Charity, for donating £796.80 that we will use to purchase a brand new, lockable medical trolley for our in-patient unit. We need this because our current trolley is big enough for six patients, but as we have just opened two new beds and are actively working towards opening the next two, the trolley we have is insufficient for our needs.



Bury Hospice is a registered charity, supported by fundraising, donations and the local NHS. The care we give is available to any adult registered with a GP in the Bury area. As well as excellent end-of-life nursing and medical care, we support families too, helping to ease the burden of all those affected by life-limiting diagnosis. Our team of respected professionals and dedicated volunteers provide care for men and women from across the six townships of Bury, Prestwich, Radcliffe, Ramsbottom, Tottington and Whitefield.

I know that you can appreciate what a donation of this nature means to our patients and their families. It costs around £25 an hour for one-to-one care on the in-patient unit, so because the ELMC has paid for a new medical trolley, we can provide an extra 31.44 hours of highly-specialised, compassionate care, at a time in someone's life when it was most desperately needed.

The ELMC should feel extremely proud for making that possible.

Thank you once again for being such loyal and amazing supporters.

Miche

With very best wishes

Michelle King Tel: 016 797 1748 Ext 216 Registered with FUNDRAISING REGULATOR

Buடுmailpidaichellerking@buryhospice.org.uk 7RG T: 0161 725 9800 F: 0161 723 0662 W: buryhospice.org.uk Registered Charity Number: 1136843 Registered Company No: 07299003 Registered in England